
From: Christine Vigneault
To: Lenore Providence
Subject: ADDENDUM - B014/21
Date: Friday, October 22, 2021 9:13:00 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Judy Lam 
Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2021 11:57 PM
To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>; Christine Vigneault <Christine.Vigneault@vaughan.ca>; 
Michael Torres <Michael.Torres@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Brenda Roulston ; Oliver Dawson  Mary Mauti

; David Rembacz ; Doug Peng  
Oksana Vialykh >
Subject: [External] Electronic deputation B014/21

Dear COFA,
I am applying to make a deputation on October 28 about our community petition. We have the signatures of 36 
houses (and many more individual residents) who oppose the application for severance at 160 Monsheen Drive. The 
large number of residents who object should be taken into consideration and NOT weighted equally with the handful 
of homes who support the severance.  One of the residents who initially supported the severance has changed her 
mind to sign our petition as she felt she “was caught off guard” when she was approached.  Many residents opposing 
wrote heartfelt and well-researched letters and those letters should be given sincere and genuine consideration.  The 
residents ARE the community and there is a LOUD and resounding “NO” to severance in Seneca Heights.  This 
should matter.
 Please let me know the logistics of what is required in my five minute presentation.
Sincerely ,
Judy Lam

Sent from my iPhone


